Subject: CBD online forum - edits to the proposed list of "volunteers"

From: Isabelle Coche <Isabelle@emergingag.com>

Date: 4/5/2017 5:05 AM

**To:** Delphine Thizy <d.thizy@imperial.ac.uk>, Karen Logan <kelogan@imperial.ac.uk>, Austin Burt <a.burt@imperial.ac.uk>, Heath Packard <heath.packard@islandconservation.org>, Jason Delborne <jadelbor@ncsu.edu>, Todd Kuiken <tkuiken@ncsu.edu>, Stephanie James <sjames@fnih.org>, "Gregg Howald" <gregg.howald@islandconservation.org>, Camilla Beech <cambeaconsults@gmail.com>, Hector Quemada <hquemada@danforthcenter.org>, scott Shore <scott@shorebiotech.com>, Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconservation.org>, Sara Kaiser <sara.kaiser@islandconservation.org>

**CC:** Hapsa Dia <Hapsa@emergingag.com>, Benjamin Robinson <Ben@emergingag.com>, Olivia Majorin <o.majorin@imperial.ac.uk>

Dear all

A gentle reminder to send me any additions, suggestions or other edits to the list of possible volunteers to the online forum (see document attached). Stephanie has put me in touch with Anthony James, Ethan Bier, Robert Friedman, and Suresh Subramani from the University of California and with Zach Adelman at Texas A&M. I will have calls with them next week to brief them and I can report on our group call.

As a reminder, the recent communication from the CBD secretariat indicated that the online forum would take place over the summer, July to September, so we need to get people briefed and registered before then.

"To implement the various elements of the decision in a systematic manner, the Secretariat is establishing a continuous process comprising: (i) submission of information on synthetic biology (by June 16 2017); (ii) discussions through the open-ended online forum (tentatively to be held from July to September 2017); (iii) one face-to-face meeting of the AHTEG (tentatively to be held in December 2017); and (iv) peer-review of the outcomes of the AHTEG. The outcomes of this process will be submitted for peer review and subsequent consideration by the Subsidiary Body on Scientific, Technical and Technological Advice (SBSTTA) at its twenty-second meeting to be held 2 to 7 July 2018."

Best.

Isabelle



Isabelle Coche Vice President, Strategy +44 7 500 600 088 Isabelle@emergingag.com

1 of 2 9/11/2017 11:55 AM

www.emergingag.com
Follow Emerging ag on LinkedIn

- Attachments:

Strategy Online Forum & AHTEG engagement.docx

120 KB

2 of 2 9/11/2017 11:55 AM